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Participants: Deanna Caracciolo, Andy Lanier, Scott McMullen, Charlie Plybon., Dick 

Vander Schaaf, Melissa Keyser, Chris Castelli, Laurel Hillmann, Dave Fox, Walter 

Chuck, Mike O’Leary, Kerry Morgan, Dave Lacey, Kris Wall, Tom Calvanese 

Members of the public: Jena Carter 

 

In this meeting of the Territorial Sea Plan Work Group on the Rocky Shores Management 

Strategy Update, the group discussed the outcome of the 8 public workshops that had 

been completed as well as preliminary results from the two questionnaires that close on 

April 30, 2018.  Materials documenting public outreach to date were reviewed, and a 

more detailed examination of questionnaire responses followed.  A call for data was 

published on March 27, 2018 and the group brainstormed additional ways to distribute 

this message to potential target audiences.   

 

A large portion of this meeting was used to better determine scope and sideboards for the 

process, with conversation to be continued into future meetings.  The group determined 

that reviewing and updating Sections A-E of the Rocky Shores Management Strategy is 

necessary.  Working group members also made a tentative plan for how to brief OPAC 

on April 26, 2018 in Coos Bay.   

 

Finally, group members were briefed on the status of the NOAA Project of Special Merit 

and the tentative acceptance of the grant, which will provide additional funding to the 

update process. 

 

Public Comment: No public comment 
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